
‘We Love Reading.’         

Newsletter-Spring   

Our aim as a school is 

to nurture, encourage 

and inspire a love of 

reading. 

 

 
 

“Reading is at the heart of the 

curriculum”  OFSTED 2023 

 

What are the teachers reading at 

home? 

 

Mrs Bennett- ‘The Curfew’ by T.M 

Logan 

 

Ms Beeney - ‘Unruly’ By David 

Mitchell 

 

Mrs Hawkins - ‘Chasing the Dream’ 

By Shaun Wallace 

 

Mrs Porter – Harry Potter ‘Order of 

the Phoenix’ by J K Rowling 

 

Mrs Vaughan – ‘All the Possibilities’ 

by Nora Roberts 

Reception are reading… 

• lots of different Fairy Tales.  Buttercup Class are reading 

The Kitty Lacey series by Abbie Longstaff. 

 

Year 1 are reading… 

• Butterfly Class are loving ‘The Book with no Pictures’ by 

B.J.Novak 

 

Year 2 are reading… 

• Oak Class are reading Esio Trott by Roald Dahl 

• Sycamore Class are reading Anna Hibiscus by Atinuke 

 



 

Books to read and share about Friendship. 

                                                                
‘The Heart and the bottle’                                  ‘The Leaf Thief’ 

By Oliver Jeffers                                                 By Alice Hemming 

                                  

                  ‘The dot ‘ 
        By Peter H Reynolds 

                                        
                                                           ‘The Invisible String’ By Patrice Karst 

 



 

 

Children are surrounded by stories, songs and rhymes,  helping them to learn 

new vocabulary.”  OFSTED 2023                                                                           

Upcoming Events! 

 

March 4th is Book Week at Rose Green Infant School.  We have lots of exciting 

things planned.  On Monday after school, we have a Book Fair coming to school.   

It will be in the hall from 3 o clock.  All books are £2.50.  We hope you can come 

and support this. 

 

On Friday 8th March we will be having a used book swap.  Children can bring any 

unwanted books to school; they will be able to swap their book with another one.  

We are hoping to get lots of books, so that everyone can take a book home. 

 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day.  We are hoping that everyone will have 

fun dressing up as a book character or wearing their pyjamas.  We would like 

children to bring in their favourite book on that day. 

 

We are so excited to be taking part in BookFest.  It is on 6 February this year and 

we have an author called Simon Philip visiting our school to read Key Stage 1 

children his books, and to talk about being an author.  We are hoping that this 

will inspire some of our aspiring writers! 

 

 



“Pupils speak highly of their visits to the inspirational school library” 

OFSTED 2023 

Our school library is situated in the centre of the school.  Each class is 

timetabled to use it for borrowing books, reading and sharing stories and 

learning about different texts and the organisation of a library.  We are 

very lucky to have this wonderful space.  If you’ve read a good book 

recently, let your teacher know, or better still, bring it in so that we can 

share it at story time. 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

 

 

All of our Year 1 and 2 children were lucky enough to visit Willowhale 

Library when they were in Reception.  They all have their own library card.  

Willowhale is a gorgeous, friendly library and it’s a great place to visit.  It’s 

right next to Grove House surgery in Rose Green. This term, all of our 

children will be visiting the library. 



We have been sharing books with new friends in other classes.We have been sharing books with new friends in other classes.We have been sharing books with new friends in other classes.We have been sharing books with new friends in other classes. 

    

    

                   

                                                

 

                                                                                             

 


